
From: Kim Tambeau-Funk <Kimtambeau@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 11:32 AM 
To: info <info@blindriver.ca> 
Subject: Concerts by the lake Rotary 
 
  
April 19, 2024 
  
  
Town Council 
Town of Blind River 
Blind River, ON 
P0R 1B0 
  
  
Greetings Mayor and Councillors: 
  
I am writing on behalf of the Rotary Club of Blind River to request permission to use the 
Bea Jensen Memorial Pavilion situated on Sellers Beach this summer. 
  
We plan to once again sponsor the “Concerts by the Lake” each Thursday evening from 
7:00 pm to 8:00 pm during the months of July and August.  We will also require the 
electric outlets that are available at the site to be live.   
  
If you have any questions please contact me by phone at 705-849-6585, by email at 
evamwhit@gmail.com or by letter at P.O. Box 193, Blind River. 
  
Thank you for your consideration of this annual program. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
 
  
  
Kim Tambeau-Funk 
Secretary  
Rotary Club of Blind River 
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